
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 22nd May 2018 8pm 

at Falcon Inn 
     

 
Attendance:  Mike Soper, Paul Boyle, John Mann, Carol Wilkie, Nikki Harvey, 
Lorraine Winter,  
 
Apologies:  Dawn Dickenson, Margaret Mann, Julianne Ashton, 
 
1 – Sunday 8th July 2018 
      Still not sure if we can use the village hall site, Mike will contact Andy  
      Heuck. As a contingency we can use the open area in St Alban’s Close. It  
      would need blocking at one end to force people to park elsewhere. A  
      similar problem with parking would go with the village hall site, where  
      we would have to prevent people parking on the bend near the site. The  
      church should be available which would be used for the cake stall and  
      tea/coffee; this would also provide access to a toilet and hopefully  
      encourage people to park around the village. The Ladies Group will run  
      activities at the church. 
      At the village hall site we would have a welcome stall to sell maps etc,  
      we would also have a pot stall, traditional tombola, a sweet tombola and  
      Lorraine would run a stall. 
      We need to start collecting stuff for the tombolas. 
      Prizes – 1x£20 for the best garden, 1x£10 for the best scarecrow and  
      2x£5 for the next best two. Paul will ask Pat to ask Cook’s for some  
      garden vouchers. 
      So far, we may be up to 8 or 9 gardens but we will keep trying for more.  
 
Meeting closed at 9.15pm 
 
Next meeting – Tuesday 26th June 2018 at 8pm in the Falcon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


